
Welcome to the first edition of the Yarra Foundation Update. 
 
¶ We have a new Electronic Honour Board in main reception!  

This trial honour board rolls through all full members of the Yarra Foundation, importantly 
including the members of the Baldwin Circle, our bequest society.  
It is a fitting reminder of the generosity of all our Foundation members. 
 

 
 
¶ We can’t wait to see you at Yarra’s Cocktail Party.  

Bookings close next Friday 27 May so book your tickets today at www.trybooking.com/BYCSO! 
We look forward to seeing you on the dancefloor! 
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¶ We are looking for new volunteers to join our committees.   
If you are interested in joining one of our sub-committees that focus on Awareness, 
Participating, Belonging and our Investments, please contact us at 
foundation@yvg.vic.edu.au.  We would love to have you on board and look forward to hearing 
from you soon! 

 

�„ �Í�Ù�À��¹�e �:�ô

mailto:foundation@yvg.vic.edu.au
http://www.yvg.vic.edu.au/Foundation

